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Navigating Recent Changes to Connecticut Design Law

John Cerreta and Jennifer Shukla authored an article, "Navigating Recent Changes to Connecticut Design Law," for the

Connecticut Law Tribune. The article discusses a pair of opinions, Izzarelli and Bifolck, that changed the rules of the game for
design defect product liability cases. In this Q&A, Cerreta and Shukla answer questions practitioners in the field may have
about these recent changes and how courts have applied these new opinions.
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